
 

Dear parent/carer 

 

I am pleased to be able to offer further information regarding the arrangements for Barlby High 

School Virtual Open evening 2020 

The prospectus should arrive at your primary school on the 6th October. Please spend some time 

reading through it, any questions that haven’t been covered can then be addressed on our Q & A 

Zoom session which will be held on Tuesday 13th October from 6-7pm. If you would like an 

invitation to this event please email transition@bhs.hlt.academy and I can send an access code. 

If you would like to ask a question or need us to elaborate on something please send your 

question to transition@bhs.hlt.academy and I’ll ensure we cover it on the night. 

During the event, Miss Caddell, our Principal will join me to answer any worries, issues or queries 

that you may have. 

We are also in the process of producing a short video which will be released week beginning 12th 

October. This video will include a presentation by myself, Miss Caddell and some of our students 

from the various key stages. You will also hear from other school staff, hear some of our students 

interview new members of staff, receive answers to frequently asked questions, get a real flavour 

of lessons which take place and hopefully feel some of the warmth and personal touch that Barlby 

High is famous for. 

If you need any more information or have any worries or queries please feel free to contact me on 

transition@bhs.hlt.academy. 

I’m really sorry not to be able to meet you all in person, but I am looking forward to meeting 

everyone virtually. 

Stay safe and warmest regards 

Simon Rinaldi 

SLRinaldi 

Transition Lead and Head of year 7  

Barlby High School 
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